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DATE 5 January 1999
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FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, Transportation Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET AMBULANCE RESPONSE TO OLD ST. PATRICK STREET

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

For discussion.

BACKGROUND

At the 18 November 1998 Transportation Committee meeting, concern was raised about
ambulance response to addresses on Old St. Patrick Street.  The committee was informed there
may be some confusion in dispatching to addresses on that street versus St.Patrick Street and the
residents feel the answer may be to change the name of the street.  Staff were requested to
investigate this issue and respond to the Board.

Following an audit of this address, the Ottawa Central Ambulance Communication Centre report
that the street does not demonstrate a high response time, but they do agree with the suggestion
to change the name of the street.  Their letter of 27 November 1998 is attached.
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